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Janet T. Mills

GOVERNOR

Dear Maine Resident:

I have always been guided by the belief that to strengthen our state, we have to invest in our greatest
asset: the people of Maine. With the support of the Legislature, my Administration has been
investing in what people need to succeed, like job training, child care, health care, education,
broadband, and housing.

We are seeing results — small businesses are expanding their operations; people are moving here
to work and raise their families; and graduates are staying in Maine to pursue rewarding, life-long
careers. These are all encouraging signs that are reflected in the strength of our economy. In fact,
Maine has one of the best rates of economic growth in the nation.

That’s good news, but I know that not everyone is feeling the benefits of our strong economy. The
cost of living in Maine, as in much of America, is too high. The price of fuel, the cost of supplies,
utilities and labor have driven up expenses for families across the country and impacted the budgets
of towns, counties and nearly every state, including Maine.

I want everyone to benefit from the availability of good jobs, a good public education, and good
health care in our state. That is why I have put forward a balanced budget proposal that proposes
some savings and certain targeted revenue increases to maintain things we all support, like the
state paying 55 percent of the cost of education and 5 percent municipal revenue sharing, to keep
all these costs from being passed along to property taxpayers.

We have made good progress over the past six years to ensure that every person in Maine can find
a good-paying job in a rewarding and stable career; go to the doctor when they feel sick because
they have health insurance; and have the peace of mind that their children are safe at home and at
school.

I look forward to working with communities and citizens across the state to solve problems,
manage our finances, and keep our people healthy and safe.

Sincerely,

“ Tanet T. Mills

Governor
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